
From: Dennis Riecke
To: Brandon Peoples
Subject: The Nature Conservancy is Recruiting for a Director of Freshwater Programs _Alabama
Date: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 9:48:57 AM

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Roger W. Mangham <rmangham@tnc.org>
Date: Mon, Nov 14, 2016 at 4:07 PM
Subject: Recruiting for a Director of Freshwater Programs _Alabama
To: 

Greetings:
 
The Nature Conservancy in Alabama is recruiting for a Director of Freshwater Programs! 
 
Please find a link below and share!
 
https://careers.nature.org/psp/tnccareers/APPLICANT/APPL/c/HRS_HRAM.HRS_APP_SCHJOB.GBL?
Page=HRS_APP_JBPST&Action=U&FOCUS=Applicant&SiteId=1&JobOpeningId=44831&PostingSeq=1
 
Thank you,
 
Roger
 
Roger W. Mangham
The Nature Conservancy – Alabama
Rmangham@tnc.org
205-725-9551
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